é . Mackenzie County - Housing Needs Assessment

Mackenzie County

Mackenzie County is currently developing a new Housing Needs
Assessment to assess the County’s housing needs and is seeking
your input! Through this survey, we hope to better understand
the needs and challenges faced by residents throughout
Mackenzie County when it comes to housing.

The purpose of a Housing Needs Assessment is to explore
current and future housing need, demand, supply and
affordability and provide insight into the key drivers behind the
housing markets within the Mackenzie County communities.
The needs across the entire housing continuum, both market
and non-market housing, will be assessed.

Please contact Sheila Gibson at (780) 928-3983 or
sgibson@mackenziecounty.com for questions or concerns
regarding access to the survey.

This survey will run from August 14 to September 21.




